
 

  

 

 

SECURE AVIATION TRANSPORT LOCAL 16 
                                   MOBILIZATION SURVEY  

         27th June, 2025 

Dear Members of Local 16,  

The Local 16 Executive Board is seeking your valuable feedback to improve communication 
and better engage with our membership. To help us understand your preferences and needs, 
we kindly ask that you take a few moments to fill out the Mobilization Survey. 

Your responses will guide us in enhancing our communication strategies and ensuring we are 
more effectively in contact with you. 

The last day to complete the survey will be July 21, 2025 end of day. Please take a moment 
to provide your input before the deadline. Your input is crucial to helping us serve you 
better. 

Thank you for your time and participation. 

      

In solidarity,  

Clement Nunes 

Clement Nunes    
Recording Secretary  
IAMAW Local 16 
Email: cnunes@iamaw16.ca 
Phone: 778.859.6016 


